Central Mississippi Light Flyers

Date: 3-14-20

Meeting Minutes

President Paul Hockin called the meeting to order at 11:35.

Other officers present were Robert McCarter, Dee Gilliland, Bob Herndon, and Cheri
Anglin. It was noted that a quorum was established with 21.

Dr. Bob gave a second safety presentation on local aviation accidents at Woodbridge.
Paul thanked Tony and Jane for providing lunch. Boyd will provide lunch in April.

Boyd moved that the minutes be approved, Tony seconded it, and they were approved.

The only guest was Bill Barnard, a retired pilot from Bush, LA, who has been flying since
he was 18. He has an Extra 300LT.

Sun-n-Fun has been postponed until May 5.

Paul appointed a nominating committee that included Paul Shadwick, Les Brannan, Boyd
Robertson, and Dee Gilliland.

Dee gave the financial report. We have 55 members. As soon as the weather is good, we
have funds to pour concrete for the new clubhouse. Dee got the MSMA, MSM60, and ant
poison to spray the runway.

Carlton will coordinate pouring the concrete.

Mike Smith moved to adjourn at 12:10, and Dr. Bob seconded it.

Respectfully submitted,

Cheri Anglin



